ANN ARBOR
YPSILANTI

Washtenaw Broadcasting Company, e

HUTZEL BUILDING
ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

January 30, 1947
Mr. S. R, Morss
Route #3,
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr, Morss:

Thank you for your letter under date of January 28, 1947 reporting
reception of WPAG's Signals on that date at 2;50 AM,

Your report is correct, I had just completed work on the transmitting
equipment and made the station identification, which you heard, prior
to closing down the equipment.

Thank you.
Sincerely yours,

George D, Stearns
Chief Eng, WPAG-WPAG-FM

1050 Kilocycles — 250 Watts
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